
March 23, 1976 

John Lang 
Executi ve Secretary 
Confederation of Canadian Unions 
11 George St. 
Brantford, 6ntario 

Dear Brother Lang: 

My apolo gies for the delay in replying to your letter. 

We received your bundle of the ratest CCU newspaper and distri buted 
it at our last two-hour lunch membership meeting in February. 

Enclosed p1ease find a copy of our recently signed contract with 
the University of British Columbia and a newsletter analyzing our 
strike of December 3-10, 1975. I hope you find this of s~me use. 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Smith 
Union Organizer 


